
NOTICE
13/11/2021

It is hereby informed that an Orientation Programme for the newly

admitted students of B.A 1st Semester English Honours (Session

2021-2022) will be held on 16th November, 2021 (Tuesday) at 12 pm

(Venue- Room No. 48) under the supervision of the departmental

teachers. All the students of aforementioned class are requested to attend

the programme.
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